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PANKA) PUSH TRADE AND NWESTMENT LID rem ieen 

WA/¥IL JADA 

To, Date: June 09, 2021 

The Manager-Listing Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 

Scrip Code: 506122 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Reply to the Clarification sought by the Stock Exchange with reference to the 

significant movement in the price of the security of the Company. 

Ref No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2021-2022/330 

In context to the aforesaid subject and 1n response to your E-Mail dated 01" June, 2021 seeking 

clarification from the Company regarding significant movement in the price of the security 

across exchanges, we hereby confirm that there are no such material information/disclosure 

which are of price-sensitive and which may result in spurt in the price and volume of the 

Company’s share which the Company has failed to disclose to the Stock Exchanges in recent 

past. 

Therefore, whatever the movement in the share price of the Company 1s purely due to market 

conditions and absolutely market driven and the management of the Company is no way 

connected with any such price movement. 

This is for your information and records. 

For Pankaj Piyush Trade and Investment Limited 

Kanika Arora 

Company Secretary
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